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Dave Danner December 10, 2010
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

1300 Evergreen Park Drive, SW

Olympia, WA 98504

Re: 321 Communications, Inc.
Docket No. UT-091228

Dear Mr. Danner:

I am writing to notify the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission of my
status as the legal representative of 321 Communications, Inc. Wiltshire & Grannis, LLP is
replacing Mr. Lance Steinhart, who no longer represents 321 Communications, Inc. As such, I
request that all future correspondence in relation to Docket No. UT-091228 be directed to:

Patricia Paoletta

Wiltshire & Grannis, LLP

1200 Eighteenth Street NW, Suite 1200
Washington, D.C., 20036

202-703-1314 Tel.  202-730-1301 Fax
tpaoletta@wiltshiregrannis.com

Additionally, 321 Communications, Inc. is writing to notify the Washington Utilities and
Transportation Commission of a change in its ownership. Mr. Christopher S. Watson, one of the
original owners of 321 Communications, assigned his shares to the company last month and he is

no longer an owner.

Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions or if I may provide you with
additional information.

Sincerely,

Y A—— P Aett——

Patricia Paoletta
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